
August 28, 2020 

Jeanette Morton, Special Education Teacher 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

My name is Ms. Jeanette Morton and I will be your child’s Emotional Support teacher. I 

am passionate to helping each student understand and appreciate their work. My goal as an 

educator is to guide your child toward academic success and to help build critical thinking 

skills. In order for your child to be successful in my class make sure he/she comes prepared to 

class.  Homework is given every Monday and due that Friday,  I would like the parents to 

participate in helping their children with their homework. I ask parents to make homework a top 

priority, provide necessary supplies and a quiet homework environment, set a homework time, 

give compliments and support, do not let your child avoid homework. Your help and support will 

not only make your child more successful in school but will introduce good study habits. With 

your help, I will provide your child with knowledge and skills to be successful in class. I am 

excited to work with you and your child. I will do my part to inform you when your child isn't 

working to his/her potential. School starts at 8:30am - 3:30pm after 8:30am the student will be 

consider late. You can contact me by email jmorton@philasd.org during office hours 4:00pm 

-5:00pm if you have any questions or concerns.  

Sincerely, 

Ms. Jeanette Morton 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



Supply List: 

Earphones 

12 pack pencils 

Colored pencils 

Markers 

Sharpener 

Mini Whiteboard 

4 Expo Markers 

4 Composition books 

4 folders 

2 Glue Stick 

Scissors 

Ruler 

 
 

 
 


